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Items for the Newsletter 
 

Notices and submissions for inclusion 
in the Newsletter should be left in the 

Parish Office no later than  
10.30am  Wednesday in week of 

publication. Envelopes marked  
“Parish Newsletter” should be left in to 

the Parish Office. 

 
The Month of November 

It’s always a good thing for us to remember the many ways our lives have been 
touched and enriched by others.  During this month we do this in a special way 
as we remember our loved ones who have died.  This is a time when we can all 
openly express our thanks for and also our loss of our loved ones.  Many times 
we speak of celebrating their lives.  This we do in remembering them and the 

many ways they have shared the journey of life over the years with us. 
 

As Christian people we are reassured that although we miss them we have a 
confident hope that we will share life with them again in God’s kingdom. Just as 

the season in nature has changed around us we know that like the growth in 
nature itself, our loved ones rest to be born to new life in the resurrection. 

May they rest in peace. 
 

Loop System 
I hope those of our parish congregations who have hearing difficulties have 

found the installation of the loop system in the church helpful.  It should improve 
the reception and sound quality for you.  Please let us know if you have noticed 
an improvement.  In this way we will know the system does not need any further 

adjustment. 
 

Slán  

Fr. Melvyn 

 Fr. Melvyn Mullins Co-PP  Fr. James Kelly PE 
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‘Good News To Go’ 
 14th November 2012 

Feast of St. Laurence O’ Toole 
- Our Diocesan Feast Day - 

St. Teresa’s Church, Clarendon Street @ 7.30pm 
This event is for young people and during this Year of Faith it will explore 

themes of faith and living the Gospel. 
 

Catechesis will be led by Fr. Brian Shortall OFM CAP - he will focus on 
Service of the Gospel and remembering those who have died recently. 

Music led by Ian Callahan. 
More information on www.facebook.com/goodnewstogo or 

www.evangelisation.ie 

‘Meant4more’ Catholic Men's Conference 2012 
 

Saturday 24th November 2012.  
 

Third national conference is taking place at the  Clarion Hotel, 
Liffey Valley, Dublin. 

Guest speaker is Deacon Harold Burke-Sivers,  
Catholic Permanent Deacon and a popular speaker at Men's Conferences. 

The Papal Nuncio, Archbishop Charles Brown, will celebrate Mass. 
 

Tickets €20. Registration starts at 9am and the conference concludes at 
5pm. Tickets can be bought on the day or at www.m4m.ie  

Prayer/Reflection 
 

Check out our parish prayer 
Suggestions on the notice board 

inside the Church. 

 
Service of Remembrance 

 
The Board, Master & Staff of the 
Rotunda Hospital invite you to a 

Service of Remembrance for  
those who have lost a baby 

through miscarriage, 
ectopic  pregnancy, stillbirth 

or neonatal death. 
 

Service will be held in the  
Pro-Cathedral 

Sunday 18th Nov at 3pm  
 

Afterwards light refreshments will 
be served in the Gresham Hotel. 

Pieta House—Fundraiser 
 

‘A Night at the Dogs’ 
Shelbourne Park 

30th November 2012 
[Raffle with great prizes] 

 
Tickets €10  

Available from Pieta House 
Tel: 01-6282111 

Baptisms in Oct 2012 
 

Welcome to these new members 
of our faith community: 

 

  Presley Patrick Harris 
Alexia Nistor 

Preston Anthony Kavanagh 
Jake Jonathan Smith 

Baptism Information 
For information relating to Baptisms contact the Parish Office or  go to 

http://www.clogherroad.ie/Sacraments/bap.php 

Remembering Our Loved Ones 
  

Oct /Nov2012 
 

We extend our sympathy 
& prayers to those in our community 

who experienced the loss 
of a loved one recently: 

          
Brian O’ Reilly 

Noel Monaghan, Joan Curry 
Tommy Maxwell 

Paul Keogh 
Mary Donnelly 

Legion of Mary  
60 Sundrive Road 

 
Talk & Discussion 

“Holy Souls in Purgatory” 
 

Tues 13th Nov 2012 
At 7pm 

All Welcome 
The Legion of Mary  

are looking for new members  
if you are interested please call 

Mary - Mob. 087-941 3395 

Parish Pastoral Council  
 

Declan Enright (Chair); 
Stephen Graham (Vice-Chair); 
Cathy Graham (Secretary); 
Aidan Grennan (Treasurer); 

Maureen Murphy; Anne Rooney; 
Sr. Ann & Anne McBride.   

 

If you have any ideas/suggestions 
about our parish you can pass them 
on to the Chairperson of the council. 

 
 Please leave the details along with 
your name and contact info for the 
Chairperson in the sacristy or in the 

Parish Office. 

Your Contributions 
Thanks to the parishioners for their      

generous support (Oct/Nov) 
 
 

Share 
€1060 

Family Offering 
 €3795 

Sacrament of Marriage 
 

Congratulations to: 
 

Darren Cummins & Mandy Campbell 
  

 who during the month of  Oct 2012 
celebrated their marriage        

@ St. Bernadette’s 

Adoration Chapel 
As you might have seen the chapel 

is now open for prayer 
Monday & Wednesday 

10.30-12 Noon. 
Feel free to call in and join those in 

prayer before the 
Blessed Sacrament. 


